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1st July 2019 
 

BISHOP CORNISH SCHOOL - SUMMER FAYRE 12th JULY 
 

Dear Parents, Carers and children 
 
Our Summer Fayre is rapidly approaching and plans are already underway for what 
we hope will be a fun afternoon. We do however need lots of help if the Fayre is to 
be the success it usually is. If you are able to bake scones or a cake for the 
refreshments and cake stall that would be brilliant. 
 
There will be lots of stalls and fun activities such as: 
 
A cake stall, the BC Country Fayre (a separate booklet will be sent out), Toys and 
Books stall, a BBQ, Tombola, candy floss and slushies, refreshments, a raffle, the 
ever popular ‘Stocks’, a ‘Worm Charming Competition’, alpaca walking, plus much 
more. 
 
We will be asking the children to bring things into school during the week to help get 
ready. These items can be taken directly to the Education Centre so they can be 
sorted ready for the day: 
 
Tuesday 9th July – Raffle prizes. These can be any suitable new item, large or 
small!  
Wednesday 10th July – Any good quality books and toys, suitable for a School 
Fayre. 
Thursday 11th July – Scones and cakes for the refreshments. 
Friday 12th July – Cakes and items for the Country Fayre. 
 
The Worm Charming Competition will start at 4.15pm and consists of teams 
(maximum of 6) who will attempt to charm worms in ANY WAY they wish over a 1m² 
area. The team that charms the most worms is the winner – research is needed to 
see the best method! Mr Hill will fully brief the children! 
 
We have placed a ‘volunteer list’ in the foyer so please, please pop in and sign up to 
run a stall. Many hands make light work! We will start to set up from 1.15pm 
onwards. 
 
Please join us if you are able. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Sue Green 
Headteacher 


